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The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1988 

Jennifer has already talked to Betty Meyer, 
but I wanted to say you were great to let me know 
about the Ice Cream Reception. 

Of all the days to have a scheduling conflict! 
And I'll bet they have neopolitan, too. 

Thanks and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 
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